
AG Announcements – 11/03/14 
 
There will be a junior class meeting on Tuesday in Bob's room at noon. 
 
Greetings Earthlings.  Blast off with this year’s out of this world new yearbook!  For this quarter only it costs 
$60.  That’s no moon, that’s a great deal!  Hurry at warp speed to grab forms from the office if you wish to get 
a yearbook.  Don’t space out, buy a yearbook before they are all blasted away. 
 
Seniors: Independent Semester applications are due on November 21. Please see Leigh Anne, Bob, Ashley , or 
Danelle if you have questions . 
 
The Steller Craft Fair is November 22nd. Students can rent booths and sell their crafts and advisories can rent 
one to sell things for a charity. Booths for Steller folks are just $20 and forms are in the office. 
 
There will be a soccer meeting today at lunch in the gym at 11:50 till 12:10. All soccer players who signed up 
to play at lunch should attend. Also if you haven't signed up to play and would like to please come to the 
meeting. 
 
Students: Join the Alaska World Affairs Council on Friday, November 14th at noon at the Anchorage Hilton 
Hotel for "Are Dictators Getting Smarter? The Battle Between Dictatorship and Democracy" featuring William 
Dobson, Politics and Foreign Affairs Editor at Slate. Students can sign up to attend this lunch event for free, 
but do need to provide their own transportation and get approval from their afternoon teacher. Talk to Leigh 
Anne about how to sign up. 
 
Gentlemen, if you are (or soon will be turning, 18 years old you definitely, absolutely, have to sign up for 
Selective Service...you CAN NOT get any Federal Financial Aid (and most scholarships) if you don't; John can 
help you if you need it. 
 
Juniors and Seniors, if you have any questions about A.S.D.'s new graduation requirements (ACT , SAT, or 
WorkKeys test) see John as soon as possible. 
 
There will be an "Application 101" presentation tomorrow night, Tuesday, November 4, 6:30 - 8:00 PM, in the 
New Computer Lab.  This hasn't been heavily publicized so it will be a great opportunity for students and 
parents to get questions about college and scholarship applications answered; check with John if you have any 
questions. 
 
 
 


